After a half way presentation of ideas to
Fuguang Lighting my chosen design was widely
liked and chosen for development.

The area that they thought required some
improvement was the sharp edges that could
pose a possible injury to the user.

The following sketches show the developed
ideas taking the feedback into consideration.
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